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JCI Limited Annual Financial Statements: 

The Board is happy to announce that the long outstanding tax issues have been resolved 
and the Company is now in a position to finalise the outstanding financial statements.  

To avoid unnecessary expenses it is intended to publish the Financial Statements for the 
year ending June 2016 together with the outstanding statements for previous years in 
the third quarter of 2016. 

Further updates will be published shortly.    

 

 


